Dear North Dakota House of Human Services,

My name is Sarah Muscha, and | am here to give you my opposition to bill HB 1811. | believe in the
freedom of choice and freedom of expression and this bill will harm that freedom to the LGBTQ+
community. | have friends and love ones apart of the community and seeing them being safe, healthy,
and heard is the joy of my life and the reason why | fight for them for their rights to freedom of choice
and expression. Not only will this limit their expression and choice, but this can increase harm to them
by discrimination, assault, and death by not having the right to expression and the choice to use

pronouns that best fits them. | hope my letter was received well and gives you a different viewpoint of
the issue.

Thank you,

Sarah Muscha.



